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My Esteemed Representatives, 

     

    Let me state fully and on the record my strongest opposition to SB 210. For 

decades Oregonians have enjoyed the right to vote by mail. These elections have 

been conducted fairly, accurately and without even the most negligible degree of 

fraud. The right to conduct our elections as Oregonians deem fit is enshrined in the 

US Constitution, and therefore not subject to Presidential diktat. SB 210 is nothing 

more than the latest attempt by an increasingly authoritarian US President, his 

corrupt oligarchic allies and morally bankrupt Republican Party to further undermine 

our democracy. Oregon Senate Republicans sponsoring this bill should be ashamed 

of themselves. Such a cowardly surrender to authoritarianism is more befitting to 

Vichy France than our great state of Oregon.  

     


